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This email is being sent to you as a result of your email address being voluntarily registered with the Department to receive notices regarding the Department's Onsite Wastewater Management Program.  If you do not wish to be registered any longer, please reply to this email with the word "REMOVE" in the subject line.  If you need to update your information or know anyone interested in registering, please visit:  http://www.state.nj.us/dep/dwq/pdf/registration_form.pdf for the appropriate form. 
  
Official Versions of the Rule Now Available Online

While an unofficial version of the rule has been posted on the Department’s website, the State has modified its agreements with Lexis Nexis to provide real time updated versions of the code to the public for free at http://www.lexisnexis.com/hottopics/njcode/. 
  

Training Opportunities

The Department wants to bring your attention to 3 upcoming outreach/training sessions that will discuss changes in the regulations.

June 7, 2012 2:30 PM (EDT) Webinar for Realtors
The Onsite Wastewater Management Program, in conjunction with the New Jersey Association of
Realtors, is hosting its first webinar on the N.J.A.C. 7:9A rules. This webinar is focused only on issues as
they relate to the real estate transaction community. If you would like to participate in the webinar, here are the instructions:

1. Go to
https://njar.webex.com/njar/j.php?ED=190337647&UID=1084187202&PW=NZTk3ODAyYmYz&RT=
MiMxMQ%3D%3D\
2. If requested, enter your name and email address.
3. If a password is required, enter the meeting password: njardep
4. Click "Join".

